
 

SUPPLEMENTAL PAY 
 

HIGH SCHOOL FRESHMAN/JV CHEERLEADER AGREEMENT  

FULL-TIME PROFESSIONAL EMPLOYEES WITH A TEACHING CERTIFICATION WILL BE 
CONSIDERED ELIGIBLE FOR THE FRESHMAN/JV CHEERLEADER STIPEND WHO:  

1. Attend at least one cheerleading camp per year with the Freshman and JV Cheerleading squads 

2. Attend all athletic events as designated by the campus principal 

3. Provide students and parents who are assisting your group with a school identification badge, 

designating them as volunteers 

4. Provide students the opportunity to attend club meetings and practice for competitions 

throughout the school year utilizing both on-campus scheduling and at-home virtual platforms 
such Zoom and Teams 


5. Conduct cheerleading tryouts for the following year during the spring semester 

6. Complete required CPR class successfully along with any other additional required training 

7. Complete all other cheerleading sponsor requirements as designated by the campus principal 

8. Attend scheduled trainings. If training falls outside the normal contract hours, the time will be 

compensated at the district approved professional training rate. 

9. Manage/keep inventory and store all equipment and supplies purchased by the Dallas ISD 

Student Activities Department. 

10. Verify all students are academically eligible to compete – meaning students are passing all 

classes 

11. Adhere to all district policies, including at least one adult chaperone for every 10 students for 

school related trips 

12. Sponsors must have student emergency contact information in their possession at the site of 

the event/competition. 

13. Make sure all volunteers complete the online volunteer application at https://dallasisd.voly.org/ 

14. Complete all field trip paperwork required by campus and district  

ANNUAL STIPEND ($2,300)  

• Supplemental pay of $2,300 will be added to your monthly paycheck in 12 equal installments. 
($191 a month)  

• If any required event is not entered and performed, and approval not to enter has not been 
granted (in advance), a formal letter will be sent to your principal. 


